
  
 

 

 
July 8, 2021 
 
 
103 and 105 West Lodge Avenue 
 
 
RE:  Revitalization on Floors 1 through 4 
 
 
Dear Resident(s) 
 
First and foremost we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for choosing 
Hazelview Property Services Inc. as your home.   We know you have many choices and we 
appreciate your business. 
 
As part of West Lodges revitalization project we will be starting work on floors 1 though 4 
in both buildings starting Monday July 12, 2021 to Monday August 13, 2021 – 
8:00 AM till 7:00 PM. 
 
There will be loud noise and dust during this time and appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Management Office located at 
103 West Lodge Avenue at 416-537-2364 or by email at westlodge@hazelview.com. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Chris Wylie 
Property Manager 
103/105 West Lodge Avenue 

  
 
 


